
Tuesday 24 March 2020

An urgent message for Pilgrims Hospices Lottery members

Thank you for supporting Pilgrims Hospices by being a member of our Lottery, we wanted to 
let you know that you are in our thoughts. 

We are sure you are doing your part to take all necessary precautions to protect those 
around you. As an organisation we have also taken numerous steps to protect our 
passionate and committed team members and supporters from the spread of COVID-19. 

As such we have made the decision that we will be unable to collect subscriptions door-
to-door for the foreseeable future. If you usually pay your collector at the door we would 
be very grateful to you if you would call us on 01227 379 741 to make your payment by debit 
card or to set up a Direct Debit. You can also visit us online at www.pilgrimshospices.org/
lottery to set up a Direct Debit without speaking to an advisor.

In the meantime, don’t forget, our Friday draw will continue as usual.

Thank you so much for your continued kind support of Pilgrims Hospices, together we really 
do make a difference and now we need you more than ever.

Apologies for any inconvenience and stay safe.

The Pilgrims Hospices Lottery team
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